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MAR 2 1994

Docket No. 030-15009 License No. 29-18399-01

LifeChem, Incorpomted
ATTN: Anthony Sharatta, Manager

Quality Improvement
and Regulatory Affairs

230 Pegasus Avenue
Northvale, New Jersey 07647

Dear Mr. Shamtta:

Subject: Routine Inspection No. 030-15009/93-001

This letter refers to your January 12,1994 correspondence, in response to our- |

December 15, 1993 letter.

Thank you for infonning us of the corrective and preventive actions documented m your . .|
letter. These actions will be examined during a future inspection of your licensed prognun.

No reply to this letter is required.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincen:ly,

Original Signed By:-

Jenny M. Johansen, Chief
Medical Inspection Section
Division of Radiation Safety

and Safeguards

ec:

Public Document Room (PDR) 0
Nuclear Safety Infonnation Center (NSIC)
State of New Jersey
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